
GETTING YOUR CLASS READY
FOR BOOKS ON BREAK

What to expect:

Books on Break is a book fair without the cash registers. Your
class will visit the fair at a designated time, and each student will
be able to pick out 4-5 books to read over the summer and keep
forever. Volunteers will be on site to help students pick out their
books and bag them up. 

A few tips: 

It's important for teachers to come with
their class. While there will be volunteers to
help the students, you know your students
best and can help them pick out the most
appropriate books. 

Now is a good time to revisit beginning of the year lessons on
how to choose a just-right book. We don’t want students to pick
books that are too challenging and that they won’t enjoy. 

Ask a classmate to help choose books for absent students.

You are welcome to visit the media center during set-up to look
at the book selection and help build excitement!

Books on Break is a program of Chatham Reads, a partnership between the Chatham
Education Foundation and Chatham County Schools. The Chatham Education
Foundation’s mission is to engage our community as public school advocates and to
raise funds and resources to support innovation and education excellence in Chatham
County Schools. Learn more at chathameducationfoundation.org


